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BHA “mini-mester”  
 
 After celebrating the majority of our students’ graduation, the last three weeks of 
school were transformed into BHA’s first “mini-mester.” Having such a small population of 
students during this time inspired us to get creative, so we assessed the credit needs of our 
few remaining underclassmen and designed the last three weeks of instruction to 
accommodate them working towards whichever areas they were credit deficient in. The 
instruction all centered around the earth and natural processes, with lots of time being 
spent outdoors on fieldtrips and doing work in our vegetable garden. We focused on 
Indigenous understanding of natural processes and Indigenous relationships with the 
natural world. Google Classroom was used to provide the framework and organize the 
assignments for students with a variety of work that would allow them to work towards the 
type of credit they needed – i.e. English, Social Studies, Science, PE, or elective.  
 

 



 

 
 



BNAS SKATE PARK PAINTING PROPOSAL 
 

Mr. Rink worked with the BNAS dept. to write a proposal for a project in 
which BHA students and immersion students throughout the district would work 
together to paint Blackfoot language on the surface of the skatepark. Director of 
Parks and Recreation, Mr. Gale SkunkCap has been supportive of the idea of the 
project and we are currently waiting for an official approval. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

BHA Senior Night Slideshow 2023 
 





 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


